
Hurricane Dorian Debris

While the debris resulting from Dorian is considerably less than that resulting from Florence, it
is still at a volume greater than the Town staff is capable of removing in a timely fashion.
Consequently, the Town has activated the contract it has in place with TFR Enterprises, Inc. for
storm debris removal.

 

TFR will begin collection on the morning of Friday, September 13th. Please try to have your
vegetative storm debris curbside by 8am Monday, September 16th.  Vegetative debris should
be placed  along the curb, not in the road. DO NOT place vegetative debris in bags or
containers. Construction debris and bulky items must be placed in separate piles. The
contractor will not pick up any debris that is mixed. Bulk item pick up needs to be scheduled
with Town Hall by Monday at 5pm for pick up on Wednesday.

https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/hurricane-dorian-debris

